UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

March 19, 1981

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Sharon Chaﬁ has paid Union Dues in the
amount of $108.25 for the year 1980.

If there any questions concerning the figure stated above, please
contact the AUCE Local One Union Office for clarification.

Yours sincerely,

Wendy G. Lymer,
Secretary-Treasurer
AUCE Local {#1

Telephone (604) 224-2308



